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Weekly News – 15th December 2017  
 

Year One 
Dear Parents, 

Many thanks to those parents who came on the two school trips this week. 
Despite the cold walks the children had a lovely time. We really appreciate 
your time and support.  

High Frequency Words will not be happening next week as it is a 4 day week 
and there are many exciting activities happening.   

English 
In English this week we have been exploring information texts. We have 
been gathering and organising information about winter, and using this 
information to write leaflets. We have been looking at key features of a 
leaflet, particularly the purpose of headings.   

Maths 
In Maths this week we have been working on subtraction within 20. 
We have been looking at missing number sentences and we have 
worked on finding all the subtraction number sentences within one 
number. We have also looked at the possible addition sums. E.G. 10 
+ 2 = 12, 2 + 10 = 12, 12 – 2 = 10 and 12 – 10 = 2  

Topic 
In RE we have looked at the different features of a church e.g. pew, 
alter, lecture, pulpit, stained glass window and font. The children 
thoroughly enjoyed seeing these features at St. Luke’s Church.  

Next week we will be enjoying many Christmas themed activities. We 
look forward to the Christmas Party on Wednesday 20th and thank 
you in advance for all the food.  

 

 

Deputy Head 
teacher’s Award 

Lavender 

Mari 

Maya 

Cornflower 

Zakariah 

Olivia 

Foxglove 

Thomas 

Natalie 

If you have not already done 
so, please remember to send in 
your contributions to our Spring 
trips. The deadline is today! 
Please do this via Parent Mail. 
Thank you. 

A gentle reminder that school 
finishes at 1:30pm next Thursday 
(21st).  

Phonics 
This week’s phonics: or, air, ai, ay, ea, ee, ar, a 
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